

Building Integrity

P.O. Box 277 ■ Rogers, Arkansas 72757 ■ Ph 479-636-5380 ■ Fax 479-631-0286 ■ www.nabholz.com

June 25, 2007

David Norman Southern Bleacher Construction Co., Inc. 801 5th Street Graham, TX 76450

Re: Gravette High School Stadium Complex

Dear Mr. Norman,

On behalf of Nabholz Construction Corporation, we would like to thank you for your efforts in the construction of the new Gravette Stadium. As you know, in April the School District requested the use of the stadium for their 2007 Graduation Ceremony. It was said that it was impossible for us to get the Stadium ready to the point that the District could use it. Thanks to the efforts of your company the impossible became reality.

I have forwarded most of you a letter from the School District. As you can see the School District is very appreciative of our accomplishment.

We personally appreciate the positive attitude of each subcontractor that was part of the project. It has been a pleasure to work with your company and we look forward to working with your company in the future for another successful project.

Sincerely,

Mared L. Brown

Senior Project Manger

Roger McDaniel
Division President

Gravette School District 20

MR. CURTIS SPANN, SUPERINTENDENT

609 Birmingham Street S. E. Gravette, Arkansas 72736 Ph: 479-787-4100 Fax: 479-787-4108 Website: lions.k12.ar.us

May 24th, 2007

Dear Valued Contractors,

Nabholz Construction, Matrix Concrete, Jimmy Jones Excavating, Walker Masonry, Builtwell Construction, Laxen Painting, Frank Sharum Landscaping, Southern Bleacher, Airworks, Master Electric, Commercial Audio, APAC McClinton Anchor

On behalf of the Gravette School Board, I would like to thank you and your company for an outstanding job. As you know, we wanted to have our Commencement in the new Gravette Lions Stadium. Bad weather and other delays had made this look like an almost impossible task. We asked Jarad Brown to relay to the contractors the importance of having the stadium ready. Our current gymnasium does not have capacity for the crowd that attends Graduation. In years past it has been very uncomfortable for the family and guest of our graduates. With the weather finally cooperating, and the help of your people, the stadium was sufficiently completed to allow us to have Graduation. This was only possible because of your hard work. We know contractors worked long hours and weekends to make this happen.

The commencement was a great success. We had over 2,000 people attend and the weather was beautiful. The entire community was overwhelmed by the beautiful stadium. Parents and friends were able to watch the graduation in comfort rather than being stuffed in a hot crowded gym. It meant a lot to our community and to us as a school board.

Thanks again for your outstanding efforts,

Danny Alsup

President, Gravette School Board